The Columns

(A publication of First Baptist Church, Windsor, MO)

REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GobD!

June 8, 2023
HELPERS FOR June 11, 2023 SCHEDULE
Nursery I, II, & Ill / Sunday, June 11, 2023
Kim Hawkins Bailey Hawkins l, 8:30 AM Stewardship Meeting
Tammy Phillips  Clayton Phillips ¢ ¢ 9:30 AM - Sunday School
_ , y , 10:40 AM Worship Service
Dani Ashby Mandy Dittmer 0 Therefore, since we are
Children’s receiving a kingdom that
i cannot be shaken, let us be
Message Darla Hamilton : Wednesday, June 14, 2023, 6:00 PM
thankful, and so worship
Ushers:

*David Norfleet

Shannon Howard

AM Benediction

Decision
Consultants

Sun./Wed.
Lock Up

Accompanist
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FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Email:

Office Hours:

Bob Sinclair

Leland Troxel

Jeff Waibel
Mindy Brown

Ron Jenkins

Daryl Bishop

Jan Jenkins
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LET US HIGHLY PRIZE THE

WORD OF GOD... AS THE

ONLY RULE OF OUR FAITH
AND PRACTICE.

fbcwindsormo@gmail.com
Monday-Thursday 8:00am-12:15pm, 12:45pm-3:00pm (Closed on Fridays and holidays)
Pastor Mike Brown

God acceptably with reverence
and awe, for our
“God is a consuming fire.

( o Hebrews 12:28-29

Our Mid-Week Meet-Up will be at
Nathan and Julie Bowen’s house at
109 Westwood in Windsor. Plan to join
us there for fun and fellowship.

If you would like to host a meet-up at
your home or some other location,
contact Julie Bowen or the church

N office.
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308 S. Tebo St. Windsor, MO 65360 660-647-5624

Online: www.fbcwindsor.org Facebook: FBC Windsor MO

Phone: 573.660.2122 Email: bromikebrown82@outlook.com
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Our very creative and artistic co-director of VBS is still in need of 12-pack soda
boxes. She is planning to make a giant-sized Jenga game! You may collapse

the boxes for easier storage and transport, and they may be placed in the

4 fl Operation Christmas Child basket in the foyer.
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OUR FIRST MONDAY IS JUST TWO MONDAYS AWAY...

A special request..

We desperately need volunteers! FBC will be making and passing out the meals on
Mondays, June 19 through August 14. (We will not be serving on July 17th during our
VBS.) We need 4-6 volunteers for the kitchen area making and assembling the
meals (11:00 am-12:30 pm). Families or groups (4-6 people) work well for the
handout (11:15 am-12:30 pm). Each group of volunteers should only have to work
about 11/2 hours on the date they serve. Janice Walthall will be the contact for this
service to the community of Windsor. Give her a call to let her know what Monday(s)
you can help.

/ THANK YOU \

Dear First Baptist Churoh,

[ hank you 50 mach for awarding me the FBC faéo/mfé;b and the Sehenewark, Larson &éﬂ/wé;b/ /[ an //mfe/fa/ for your support & consideration,
[ wit? be wsing the [fm{s’ lfw‘ ny w//e;/e expenses at FBCC. Let me Kyow /f o need more /}(fo about ny w//e/e ﬂ[{ the fm{f are being sent there /
Thank Jou agark,

\ Macy Keed, /

Messengers sent by our church will be at the SBC Annual Meeting

in New Orleans, Louisiana, June 11-14, 2023.

ONLINE Please pray for travel mercies, and keep our messengers in prayer as they

easy. fast secure represent all of us at FBC, Windsor.
FBCWINDSOR.ORGIGIVE
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ﬂw heawty awe grieved MwamowwthedwﬂvofMdwamklamawwawttobm
withvowr Lord: Monday, June 5, 2023.

Funeral services will bes11:00 av.m., Satuwrday, June 10, 2023, at
the First Baptist Chuuwrch, Windsor, with Pastor Mike Broww

Buwriad will be invthe Lauwrel Oak Cemetery, Windsor.

The family will receive friends beforve the service from
9:30 v to-11:00 v at the chuwchv. The family suggesty
contributions to-the Leukemiaw & Lymphoma Society ivv cave of

the Hadley Funeral Home; Windsor.

~

| We offer our deepest sympathy to the Womble and Howard family at the death of
Gary Womble, Lora Howard’s father on May 29, 2023.

Funeral services were held Friday, June 2, 2023,
at the Hadley Funeral Home, in Windsor.




Volunteers Needed:

+ Tabitha’s Closet needs two volunteers to
work one Saturday a month from 9-noon.

+ Tabitha’s Closet needs volunteers to work
with Teri to sort and organize donations on
various weekdays beginning in July.

+ Nursery Workers are needed during
Sunday School hours.

+ A helper is needed for the 5/6 grade
Sunday School class.

+ Two people are needed to lead an 8-12

week series in an adult Sunday School class.

(If we can get two more people, it would

only be a once-a-year commitment.)

Contact Teri Sinclair at the church office for

more information about any of the above

needs.

+ Nursery Workers are needed during the
morning worship service.

Contact Mandy Dittmer or the church office if

you can help.

+ Volunteers are needed for the Summer
Lunch program. It is an investment of only
about 1 1/2 hours on a Monday (or more
than one Monday if you can)

June 19-August 14 excluding July 17th
Contact Janice Walthall to schedule a day or to
get more information.

+ VBS workers are needed July 17-21

+ Connect Kids needs more helpers for the
2023-2024 school season.

Contact Mindy Brown for more information

about how you can help.

Your
giit of
time
is one of
the most
important
giits of all!

FBC
needs

you!

“For even the Son of Man
did not come to be served,
but to serve, and to give his

life as a ransom for many.”

-Mark 10:45




